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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

I hope this message finds you well. As we strive to create a nurturing and supportive environment
for our students, I wanted to share some ideas on how to engage in more meaningful conversations
with your children about their day. While the classic question, "How was your day?" is a great
starting point, I have found with my own children that the question was easy to answer with one
word…good, bad, fine, ok etc. Here are some alternative and insightful ways to connect with your
child shared by the GEAR parent network:

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or
your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 cell: 249-1061)



Notes from the Office:

Please remember to call the office if your child is going
to be absent. Thank You!!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

2/12 - 100th Day of School

2/12 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

2/19 - 2/23 February Vacation

Check out what’s happening at Morse School … Week Of: 1/29

1/2 B Assessments are over!! We showed our new learning and now it's time to
rearrange learning groups. Our ability to read new words and manipulate them
into other words is growing our minds as readers. Students will be bringing home
new reading to share with families.

I would like to remind families of what learning looks like, sounds like, and feels
like in our classroom.

Some of us are struggling to follow these rules. They are ignoring Mrs. Braley’s
words when asked to stop talking and focus on learning. Keeping our voices quiet
is important for learning. If you would like to talk about this, give me a call at
school or send me an email at jbraley@rsu3.org

3/4 M Another successful week has been completed in our classroom community! I am
extremely proud of my young learners because we did a lot of assessing and
testing. Whew! This week I am excited to have my students engage in more new
learning! Have a fantabulous week!
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3/4 R After a few weeks of assessments, we especially enjoyed having some snow to
play in during recess! I’m looking forward to setting new learning goals with
students and planning with them about how we will meet these. You should be
hearing from your child about these new learning goals soon!

5 We ended our week in 5th grade with Bookshare presentations which resulted in
a fantastic impromptu dance party! February’s focus will be legends, tall tales and
fairy tales. A group of 4th grade artists got creative with “snow paint” at recess this
week. A little food coloring and a plastic water bottle transformed a snowball fort
into a tye dyed castle!



Agriculture The school was buzzing with insects this past week! Mrs. Braley’s and Mrs.
Rasar’s classes finished their insect observation sheets, making some very
interesting discoveries about their bugs. Mrs. Rawley’s students took a closer
look at bees and the important role they play as pollinators. Miss Beth’s class
read about Henry Ford. Did you know that he made a prototype car using plastic
made from soybeans?!

SEL This week at Morse, students played a review game, testing all their knowledge
about respect.














